
School District No. 1J, Multnomah County, Oregon 
Board Work Session of November 27, 2018 

 
INFORMAL MINUTES 

 
A Work Session of the Board of Directors came to order at 8:30 pm at the call of Chair Rita Moore in the 
Board Auditorium at the Blanchard Education Service Center, 501 N. Dixon Street, Portland, Oregon, 
97227.  
 
There were present: 
 
Board 
Rita Moore-Chair 
Paul Anthony 
Scott Baily 
Julie Brim-Edwards 
Amy Kohnstamm 
Mike Rosen 
Julie Esparza Brown 
Nick Paesler, Student Representative 
 
Staff 
Guadalupe Guerrero, Superintendent 
Mary Kane, General Counsel 
Stephanie Soden-Chief of Staff 
Dr. Yvonne Curtis, Deputy Superintendent, Instruction and School Communities  
Claire Hertz, Deputy Superintendent, Business and Operations 
Rosanne Powell-Senior Board Manager 
Joe Suggs, Systems Planning and Performance Manager  
Dan Jung, Senior Director, School Modernization 
Jen Sohm, Program Senior Manager 
Luis Valentino, Chief Academic Officer 
Kregg Cuellar, Chief of Schools 
Aurora Terry, Senior Director College and Career Readiness 
Jeanne Yerkovich, Director College and Career Readiness 
 
 
2018-19 School Climate Survey 
 
Mr. Suggs provided a PowerPoint presentation, stating that PPS conducted staff, parent and student 
“climate” surveys in 2014-15 and 2016-17, and another climate survey will be performed this year.  PPS 
will collaborate with Panorama Education to gather student and family feedback in order to give teachers 
and administrators actionable data points that will help them improve student experiences across the 
District.  Students will answer questions about their experiences in their classrooms and schools; families 
will complete surveys about their perception of the school 001 Tc
 

 




